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Dear Parent/Carer 

The Foundation Stage 1 Team would like to invite you to join us for our end 
of term learning celebration on Wednesday 6th April 9-10am, where will 
provide an Easter themed breakfast of hot cross buns and juice. 

The aim of the session is to give you an opportunity to join in with some fun 
Easter crafts, with your child, as well as speak to your child’s teachers and 
view their learning journey so far. 

During the event there will also be a tombola and cake sale with monies 
raised going towards resources for Foundation Stage 1 to enhance your 
child’s learning environment for the summer term. 

The Foundation Stage 1 Team 

 


